Facility Name:  Osceola County Rural Water System
PWSID#:  7177701
Date:  11-27-2017
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

MONITORING VIOLATION OF THE WATER TESTING SCHEDULE

Our water system violated a drinking water standard(s) over the past year. Even though these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct these situations. 
We, the Osceola County Rural Water System - South Public Water Supply are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. During   3rd Quarter 2017 we did not monitor or test 1 (one) quarterly sample for raw water nitrates  and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time.

What should I do?

There is nothing you need to do at this time.

What Happened? What is being done?

Corrective action has been taken to ensure DNR monitoring compliance.  A routine 4th Quarter 2017 sample has been taken and submitted to the DNR.  Prior and subsequent testing has been below the Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL) as regulated by the DNR. 
For more information, please contact Osceola County Rural Water #712-735-6795.
Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

